
 

 

 

 
      

 

             

              

             

   

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  
     

    

      

    

     

Aetna  Better  Health  of  Kentucky  
9900  Corporate  Campus  Drive  
Suite  100  

Louisville,  KY  40223  

Date: 3/11/2022 

To All Network Providers 

From Provider Experience 

Subject Method of Claim Payments –

Action may be required 

Document ID A e tna - 912 

Virtual Credit Card process beginning 4/04/2022 

Aetna Better Health of Kentucky is working to improve provider payment methods to eliminate paper 

checks. Beginning 4/04/2022, payments will be issued either via electronic funds transfer (EFT) or Virtual 

Credit Card (VCC). The Virtual Credit Card payment is the newest option that we are making available to 

our provider network. 

The following  letter  was  sent  to  providers  who  currently  receive paper  checks.  If  you  receive this  letter,  

please respond  accordingly.   If  you  have questions  about  the EFT  authorization  form  or  enrollment  process  

please call  Provider  Services  at  855-300-5528,  or  email  KYFinanceEFTEnrollment@aetna.com.  

mailto:KYFinanceEFTEnrollment@aetna.com


 

 

 

 

 

                 

     

Questions?

Simply contact your Network Relations Manager. Our most current listing is attached. The listing can also

be found on our website.
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